CITY OF LA MIRADA

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
CITY OF LA MIRADA
LA MIRADA COMMUNITY FOUNDATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular scheduled La Mirada Community
Foundation meeting of July 25, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. has been cancelled due to the
lack of quorum. The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday,
August 22, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in Conference Room 1 at City Hall, 13700
La Mirada Boulevard, La Mirada. California.

Dated this 18 day of July 2018.

Leticia Revilla
Assistant City Clerk

I, Leticia Revilla of the La Mirada Community Foundation declare under
penalty of perjury that this notice was posted at the designated public places
including City Hall bulletin board.

Dated this 18t day of July 2018.

Leticia Revilla’
Assistant City Clerk




